


January 6, 2019


Kathy Cox

5454 Lake Mendota Drive 

Madison, WI.  53705


Dear Kathy,


I have an activity with one of my kids on the night of the neighborhood 
association meeting so I won’t be able to attend.   I am supportive of your 
proposal and would like to express that.   Please feel free to use this letter 
to show my support.  


You have verbally described your desire to remove your current home next 
door to me at 5454 Lake Mendota Drive.   I appreciate you contacting me 
recently to see if I would be free to see your plans.   It was nice to go over 
your plans last Saturday.  


I like the design and support what what your proposing. 

  


Respectfully,


Andrew Russell

5450 Lake Mendota Drive 

Madison, WI. 53705
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